On November 9, 2022, the below LHC BOD members had a BOD meeting:

Vice President-Chris Pearson

Secretary-Linda Williams

Member at Large- Dave Monroe

Items discussed where:

- Sullivan Landscaping-Dave Monroe will be the contact person
- Sposato Landscaping & Irrigation Chris Pearson will be the contact person
- Envirotech- Linda Williams- will be the contact person
- Premier Pool Service- Linda Williams- will be the contact person
- Ask around our community about members joining our BOD or giving us suggestions or ideas.
- As a carryover Board, it was agreed that current Board members would retain their current office until the composition of the Board changes
- We elected current officers to the same positions